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Remembrance Task

Over the half term break, we are asking you 1o get creative and decorate the poppy below.
You can choose paint, crayons, felt pens, colouring pencils to complete your art work.

These will then be collected in on Monday 1 November and sent to Sandown Library for a

Remembrance Day display that will commemorate the service perscanel that are namead an |
the Sandown war memorial.

|
'3:.










































